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VW Mitigation Plan Revision Comment

Date Comment Filed:
03/08/2021 10:31:31

Commenter Info:
Spearfish Motors
1910 N. Main
Spearfish SD, 57783
Email: tjensen@spearfishmotors.com  Phone: 16056427000

Comments :
I am very much in favor of the increase from 5% to 15%. I am getting set up to be a service
and sales dealer for EV vehicles. I am in need of funds to help move things along faster. The
area of Spearfish SD is very short on charging stations and service facilities for EV vehicles.
Being in a heavy tourism area and on I-90 it is a great location to take care of the future EV
needs of the public. Thank you Todd Jensen
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